
Board of Health Minutes 

March 16, 2021 

 

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin 

attending. 

Animal Inspector Nomination 

The Board voted unanimously to nominate John Greenhalph for the position of Animal 

Inspector.  

30 Pleasant Street – West Auto Body 

An addition is being proposed with a bathroom.   There is not enough area for a septic system 

to meet Dunstable’s Title 5 requirements.    The variance request is to use 0.74 gallons/day as 

the design rate instead of 0.33 gallons/day.  Infiltrators are being proposed.  Since there are no 

additional bays being added, the use would remain the same.  The building is connected to the 

Town water supply.   

The Board reviewed the request and voted unanimously to grant the request stating that it 

would be a vast improvement for the business since they have been using a porta potty for 

years.   

The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.  

 

 


